
Survey Invitation Email Memo 
LeadingAge Ohio  

 
LeadingAge Ohio is assisting the Hospice Medical Director Certification Board (HMDCB) 
 who needs your input to update their Content Blueprint for their Certification Exams  

 
Subject: Complete the HMDCB Practice Analysis  
 
LeadingAge Ohio is assisting the Hospice Medical Director Certification Board (HMDCB) who invites you 
to participate in a very important project: a Practice Analysis Study. The study is being conducted to 
update the unique set of performance domains, tasks, and associated skills of hospice physicians. HMDCB 
will use the survey’s results to update their Content Blueprint, which ultimately drives the content on their 
certification and recertification exams.  
 
The information you provide in the survey will be collected by HMDCB’s testing partner, PSI, and is only 
used for the purposes of this practice analysis; all responses will be kept confidential and anonymous. The 
survey will likely require 25-30 minutes to complete and your input is critical. 
 
To help ensure that responses are received from a representative sample of hospice physicians and 
medical directors, it is important for everyone who is invited to respond. If you are not a hospice physician 
or medical director, we ask that you please forward the survey to all hospice physician(s) and medical 
director(s) within your organization. 
 
To participate in the survey, please click the hyperlink below or copy the URL into your browser: 

https://www.research.net/r/DCD5YJF.  Everyone who completes 95% of the survey will be entered in a 

drawing to win one of three prizes: one name will be drawn to receive a half priced registration to the 

2021 Annual Assembly of Hospice & Palliative Care; and two names will be drawn to each receive a $100 

Amazon gift card. The survey will be open through Tuesday, June 30, 2020.  

For survey problems or questions, please email info@hmdcb.org.  
 
Thank you in advance for your valuable contribution to this very important endeavor.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Murphy, MD MBA HMDC FAAHPM 
President, Hospice Medical Director Certification Board 
 
 
If you would like more information about HMDCB, contact info@hmdbc.org or call 847.375.6740. 
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